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Additionally to the aforementioned measures, efforts have been I hope this fourth edition may be considered an exciting and encour-

made to promote the diversification of funding sources, mainly aging reading and, who knows, the starting point for new future 

through the participation in EU-funded projects. The participation collaborations! 

in new European projects has been increasing along with the num-

ber of exchange programs, joint master and doctoral programs and 

other internationalization actions. In fact, 2013 was a special year 

in terms of EU-funded projects, since it was the year in which the 

UA had its first ERC Grant approved with the project "lgYPurTech", 

promoted by Mara G. Freire, a young researcher of associated labo-

ratory CICECO. 


